
Cut – Off for Chinese New Year

In view to the upcoming Chinese New Year holiday which falls on 14/2/2010 (Sunday) 
and 15/2/2010 (Monday), the warehouse department would like to inform the following 
cut of dates for pick up.

East Malaysia (Sabah & Sarawak) & East Coast via Courier
The last date for pick up will be on 8/2/2010 (Monday)
Invoices to reach warehouse department by 5/2/2010 (Friday)

North, Central and South via Courier
The last date for pick up will be on 8/2/2010 (Monday)
Invoices to reach warehouse department by 5/2/2010 (Monday)

Local Shipments via BNSS
The last date for pick up will be on 12/2/2010 (Friday – Morning Only)
Invoices to reach warehouse department by 11/2/2010 (Thursday)

For shipments via air and sea, the pick up will be subjected to flight and vessel 
availability.

All  operations will resume as normal on 18/2/2010 (Thursday)

Please do inform the customers to have enough stock during this holiday period to avoid 
out of stock situation. 
If the customers break period can be known earlier, particularly for Chinese customers, 
please assist us to indicate their break period on the invoice for us to plan the movement 
efficiently.

Regards,
Mr. Rajan


